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Church Addition: 

The featured picture above shows the 
youngest Aberego boy (Yo-lee) holding a 
curious George monkey I gave him. The family 
are a real blessing and all the children are 
some of the best behaved. Many of these 
families live in what we would call primitive 
conditions. Such as dirt floors, no power or 
running water. Yet it does not take much to 
make them happy like this little boy. May we 
learn to reflect on the important things of life. 

To the right is some pictures of the newest 
addition to the Sho family for her first visit to 
meet with our church. She was born on her 
sister’s birthday (Seen to the right held by her 
grandma).  

Thanks to, Tommy Trucks who made a church 
sign and some scripture banners for the 
building we meet in. The building is on a main 
road so I pray that God’s word effects all that 
see God’s word on them. 



Email me at: Greg@BibleGreg.com 

Call Us: 845 940-7717 (Central Time Zone)  

Support Address: Evangelism Missions  

P.O. Box 533, Lobeco, SC 29931  

Web: www.BibleGreg.com

Police Ministry: 

I continue to meet at three different 
police agencies every week. It has been 
great to see many of these officers 
saved and grow closer to the Lord. 
There has been some powerful 
meetings where the Lord has allowed 
our time to be truly blessed. It is great to 
see these officers acknowledge that it is 
the Lord who is keeping them and their 
city safe. Please pray for them as they 
lay their life on the line to serve and 
protect this nation. Many of these 
officers have to hitch-hike or take a bus 
a long way to get to work every day. The 
police station only has three police 
vehicles and this is all because of 
donations made by private companies 
here. This gives you a little insight to the 
challenges these officers face.

Health Update:  

Thank you for your prayers on my 
health. My recent blood work showed 
my C reactive protein to be, “non-
reactive”. This means I can start 
lowering my prednisone levels. I have 
been on high levels for over three 
months now and have suffered from 
some of the bad effects of it. Please 
pray that all goes smooth as I continue 
to reduce.

Heirloom Donation and Travel: 

I met with the Ministry Of Agriculture 
again to continue the seed donation I 
set up a year ago. They gave me official 
letters to bring in the new seeds that I 
acquired. I plan to travel in October to 
bring them in. Amy will fly to OH for a 
month to help with her grandma who is 
battling with cancer. Please pray for her 
grandma Lynn. 

As always thanks to all that support us by 
prayer or finances. If you want to help our 
support needs click this link or send your 
tax deductible gift to the address to the 
right. 

Yours faithfully, 

The Greg Davis Family to Belize
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